from Mrs Ceri King LVO, the Deputy Clerk of the Council
Privy Council Office, Room G/04, 1 Horse Guards Road, London, SW1A 2HQ

ceri.king@pco.gov.uk
0207 271 3294

Our Ref: 936(109)

Matthew Redford
Chief Executive and Registrar
General Osteopathic Council
Osteopathy House
176 Tower Bridge Road
London
SE1 3LU
25th January 2023

Dear Matthew,

Section 16 of the Osteopaths Act 1993, Recognised Qualification
Recognition of the Member of London College of Osteopathic Medicine
Qualification at the London College of Osteopathic Medicine

This is to confirm that the Privy Council has considered the request from the General
Osteopathic Council (“the General Council”) to seek the approval for the withdrawal
of the Recognised Qualification status of the ‘Member of The London College of
Osteopathic Medicine’ programme, which is due to expire on 16 July 2023.

The Privy Council, in exercise of its powers under section 16 of the Osteopaths Act
1993 and having regard to the information made available by the General Council in
accordance with Section 16 of that Act in its letter and enclosures of 16 December
2022, by this letter approves the withdrawal of the Recognised Qualification status of
the ‘Member of the London College of Osteopathic Medicine’ programme.

Yours sincerely,

Covetty

Ceri King



